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Guatemala
June 30, 2010

Alert: Reminder - CNA rules and procedures for
Guatemala adoptions

Adopting parents are reminded that CNA issued a statement last year
telling parents they should not hire private attorneys or notaries to process
their adoptions. This announcement applies only to cases that the CNA is
processing at this time, i.e., pre-Convention abandonment cases or others
that cannot be processed by the PGN.
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